
Dear Honorable Members of the North Dakota senate,

My name is Lilly Funk, and I live in Minot, North Dakota. I am a federal employee at Head Start
(as an assistant teacher). The purpose of this written testimony is to persuade members of the
North Dakota senate to support HB 1502.

I am in support of this bill because I believe that every person has a right to medical care,
regardless of their vaccination status. In fact, it is morally wrong to deny anyone necessary
medical care on the basis of any of their past personal medical decisions. Life saving care must
not be denied because of any reason. Therefore, this bill must be passed to ensure medical care
for every person in North Dakota.

Thank you for your consideration to make the right decision and pass HB 1502!
Lilly Funk


